M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
April 16, 2014
RE:
Boone County Schools – Paving 2013 

BG# 14-001

The bid opening for the Paving Project was 
April 14, 2014.  There were four proposals received.  The lowest proposal was from Len Riegler Blacktop, in the amount of $217,900.  The bid tabulation sheet and the revised BG-1 will be presented at the meeting on Thursday.

I recommend the board accept the proposal from Len Riegler Blacktop and the revised BG-1, as presented.
Michael Blevins
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
